The Town of Otsego Town Board held a Solar Energy Law Workshop on the 22nd day of August at 3:00 PM at the Town Building in Fly Creek, NY.

Town Board Members Present:
Tom Hohensee	Councilperson
Chris Kjolhede	Councilperson
Deb Dalton		Councilperson
Pat Kennedy		Councilperson

Also Present:
Pamela Deane		Town Clerk

The Town Board reviewed the latest updated Solar Energy Law.  Most of the time was spent trying to incorporate the Solar Energy Law draft into the current Land Use Law.

The next Solar Law Workshop will be held September 19th at 3:00 PM.

MOTION by Councilperson Kjolhede, to adjourn. 

MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:12 PM.

Respectfully Submitted

Pamela Deane
Town Clerk 


The Town of Otsego Town Board held a 


Solar Energy


 


Law


 


Workshop


 


on the 


22


nd


 


day


 


of


 


August


 


at 


3


:00


 


P


M at 


the Town Building in Fly Creek, NY.


 


 


Town Board Members Present:


 


Tom Hohensee


 


Councilperso


n


 


Chris Kjolhede


 


Counci


l


person


 


Deb Dalton


 


 


Councilperson


 


Pat Kennedy


 


 


Councilperson


 


 


Also Present:


 


Pamela Deane


 


 


Town Clerk


 


 


The Town Board


 


reviewed the 


latest 


updated Solar Energy 


Law


.


  


Most of the time was spent trying to 


incorporate


 


the 


Solar Energy Law 


draft


 


into


 


the current Land Use Law.


 


 


T


he next Solar Law Workshop 


will be held 


September


 


19


th


 


at 


3


:00 


PM


.


 


 


MOTION by 


Councilperson Kjolhede


, to adjourn. 


 


 


MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor.


 


 


Meeting was adjourned at 


4:12


 


PM.


 


 


Respectfully Submitted


 


 


Pamela Deane


 


Town Clerk 


 


 




The Town of Otsego Town Board held a  Solar Energy   Law   Workshop   on the  22 nd   day   of   August   at  3 :00   P M at  the Town Building in Fly Creek, NY.     Town Board Members Present:   Tom Hohensee   Councilperso n   Chris Kjolhede   Counci l person   Deb Dalton     Councilperson   Pat Kennedy     Councilperson     Also Present:   Pamela Deane     Town Clerk     The Town Board   reviewed the  latest  updated Solar Energy  Law .    Most of the time was spent trying to  incorporate   the  Solar Energy Law  draft   into   the current Land Use Law.     T he next Solar Law Workshop  will be held  September   19 th   at  3 :00  PM .     MOTION by  Councilperson Kjolhede , to adjourn.      MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor.     Meeting was adjourned at  4:12   PM.     Respectfully Submitted     Pamela Deane   Town Clerk     

